
July 27, 1989

To: Richard L. O~Keeffe, University Librarian

From: Eugenia Landes, Garcia Collection

As we discussed, I have responded to the request of Dr. Hector
Garcia to attempt to locate signed original material from various
dignitaries which he believes were picked up from his office by
CCSU representatives about three months ago.

There do not appear to be any signed original letters from John
F. Kennedy or Robert Kennedy, although numerous copies are in the
files. However, there are several by Lyndon Johnson and two by
Ted Kennedy. Others are by Ralph Yarborough, Lloyd Bentsen,
Henry B. Gonzalez, J. Edgar Hoover, Walter Mondale, Sargent
Shriver, Solomon Ortiz, J. Stanley Pottinger of the Department of
Justice, Congressman John Young, Tom Walter, Joseph Montoya,
Francisco Cuevas Cancino of the Mexican Mission to the U. N., and
White House Assistants Clifford Alexander, Marvin Watson, Lee
White and David North.

These are found in the six boxes marked "Garcia office, personal
letters' and in the one marked "Personalities." These were the
only ones in which I conducted an extensive search, since Dr.
Garcia's remarks led me to believe that these would be the ones
where they would be located.

I should also add that, in the six boxes from his personal
office, there is a large quantity of material of a rather
personal nature, as well as many files concerning his family.

I thought that you would like to call Dr. Garcia to tell him what
has been located. He indicated that he would like to come down
here if we find them. If he feels that there are others than
those listed above, I would be happy to look some more.

Dear Dr. Garcia:
I want you to see a copy of Eugenia Landes' report on

the results of her search for signed original materials that
may have been picked up about 3 months ago.

I hope that this will help. Please do not hesitate to call
Eugenia for additional assistance.
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